
INVITATION TO BID* 
Olivehurst Public Utility District Pump Station No. 14 Rehabilitation Project 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Olivehurst Public Utility District will receive sealed bids from 
prequalified bidders for the construction of the Pump Station No. 14 Rehabilitation Project at 
1970 9th Ave, Olivehurst, CA 95961. This project consists of construction of valves, concrete 
work, biological odor control system, sewer pipeline relocation, masonry block wall, fencing, 
SWPPP, structural excavation, structural backfill, trench restoration, aggregate base, and 
other. The Bid Package may be obtained from District Engineer, Swarnjit Boyal via the 
following methods: Electronic copy by email at sboyal@opud.org or see attached PDF of bid 
document. For all hard copies, please come into the office located at 1970 9th Ave, Olivehurst, 
CA and paying via cash or check for a non-refundable amount of $200. Checks will be made 
out to Olivehurst Public Utility District.  There is a voluntary Pre-Bid meeting that will start at 
the job site (Intersection of River Oaks Blvd and Zanes Drive in Plumas Lake, Next to Eufay 
Park) starting at 10 AM on July 25th, 2024. Bids are due no later than 1 PM, Thursday, August 
15, 2024. 
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